
Beware of counterfeit mobile apps
purporting to be made by Guangdong-
Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area
Development Office

     The Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area Development Office of the
Constitutional and Mainland Affairs Bureau today (August 30) again appealed
to members of the public for heightened vigilance against counterfeit mobile
apps purporting to be made by the Office.
 
     The spokesman for the Office said that some mobile apps which carry the
Office's name and logo are again circulating online for public downloading
recently. The Office solemnly clarified that it has no connection with those
mobile apps. Members of the public should stay vigilant and are strongly
advised not to visit or download them. The Office has not provided mobile
apps on any online platform about the joint development of the Guangdong-Hong
Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area.
 
     The Office has reported the incident to the Police for follow-up.
 
     For enquiries about the online information of the Office, please call
2810 2059 or email to enquiry@bayarea.gov.hk.
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